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Comments: Dear Ranger Brown,

I am writing to BEG you not to carry out the current logging plan for the Tarleton Lake area.

The price per board foot does NOT equal the value of these trees. Their true value is NOT just board feet price.

* These trees are hoarding more carbon than thought, according to updated science. The Forest Service's plan
is outdated.

* The Forest Service should be - at the very least - submitting an alternate plan.

* Local residents do NOT want this to happen.

* There are many factors that must be included in valuing these trees. If you carry out this plan it's like you hate
humanity, because you are destroying precious resources that we can't do without in light of climate change.
Cutting these trees is BAD for climate change.

| have watched this story play out in the news thinking 'surely this won't happen, there will be too much outrage.'
Now that | see that it might happen | realized that it's time to get my voice heard.

There are so many reasons to NOT carry out this logging plan. PLEASE don't do it.

Thank you



